FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Please can you confirm if you commission any Emergency Hormonal Contraception services from community pharmacy providers (either directly or through prime providers/secondary commissioning models). If so, please provide details of each community pharmacy commissioned to provide the Emergency Hormonal Contraception service, including (for each pharmacy individually, identified by 'F-code') the number of treatment incidents/consultations and the numbers of levonorgesterel and/or ulipristal acetate supplied.

Please provide all relevant data for the financial year April 1 2017 – March 31 2018. Please provide this information electronically, preferably in a Microsoft Excel file format.

Answer: 

Please see the attached spreadsheet.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
